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Dear Parent/Carer            24th November 2021 
 
Re: The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
 
As you may have heard, all schools have been given an additional Bank Holiday next year in 
recognition of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The Jubilee falls within the half term holidays and 
therefore I am writing to let you know that we have agreed to have our additional bank holiday on 
Monday 6th June 2022. 
 
This means that children will break up for the half term break on Friday 27th May 2022 and return 
to school on Tuesday 7th June 2022. 
 
Our teachers are currently planning some exciting celebrations which we will be doing in school to 
celebrate our Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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